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For two days from June 17th through the 19th Chairman No Hi Pak visited real estate properties owned 

by the Tongil Group. On the 17th, he visited the Tunnel Foundation and key representatives from the 

World Peace Tunnel Foundation gave their explanation. 

 

 
 

On the same day in the afternoon he visited the newly built construction in Won Chang Dong, Incheon. 

 



 
 

Following this he had looked over the lease site, and then visited the Family Federation for Peace and 

Unification Seogu Church. 

 

 
 

On the 19th he visited the real estate site in Guri. Chairman No Hi Pak encouraged employees on the on-

site developments at the Tongil Group's property site. 

 

 


